

Greetings Knights!

Fellow Knights, it is truly an honor to reestablish our Beta Psi newsletter. The chapter plans to start off with semester newsletters then migrate to monthly newsletters in the future.

Our senior class has just graduated. They are headed off all over the world to pursue some amazing careers in AI, Business, Chemical Engineering, and much much more! Life in Berkeley is sweet! The clear skies have been great for a round of 18 at Tilden, or a speedy sail around the bay.

The last year was extremely prosperous for Beta Psi. Our numbers are growing at a steady rate and we are looking forward to a growing number of alumni to engage with all things Cal Sigma Nu.

During my time as a brother in Beta Psi I have been toying around with a vision that I feel that we can achieve by June 2019. There are three crucial parts to this vision: membership, alumni, and community involvement.

2019 Vision:

Membership: Have our average pledge class size increase to 30 members.

Alumni: Increase alumni involvement through multiple events during the semester such as networking mixers, golf tournaments, barbeques, and tailgates.

Community Involvement: Increase donation goal to \$10,000 a year for charitable organizations such as veterans' affairs, leukemia research, and others. I would also like to see a rise in our chapters involvement in Berkeley Greeks and the Interfraternity Council.

With our group of extremely driven brothers, I believe this vision can come to fruition in one year's time. The gentlemen of Sigma Nu are keen on strengthening our brotherhood and fraternal bonds we are all so fortunate to be a part of.

Look forward to more frequent updates and events on the way.

Fraternally,



Victor M. Garza III (B.P. 1647) vicmgazra3@berkeley.edu Alumni Chairmen Recruitment Co-Chairmen



Our Fall 2018 Pledge Class



At the beginning of Summer, our recruitment committee started planning for Fall 2018 Rush. All that can be said is that hard work pays off! Cal Sigma Nu had 27 prospective candidates accept their bids. That makes beta psi have the largest pledge class at Cal this Fall!

Our Fall 2018 pledge class is from all over the world, spanning from Berkeley, all the way to Norway! We look forward to a very exciting semester with these guys!

Upcoming Events

Alumni Tailgate - Cal vs. Stanford

Date: November 17, 2018

Time: TBD, Email will be sent when game time is posted.